
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
 

 

Year 3 were fabulous ambassadors for our 
school on their trip to Kirkby Gallery this week.  
The children had a great time at the ‘Five’ 
exhibition.  

 

Years 1, 2 and 4 have been busy fundraising for 
CAFOD this week.  We’ve had crazy hair and 
cakes galore!  Years 1 and 2 raised a grand total 
of £63 and Year 4 raised the grand total of £478! 
Well done everyone, and thank you parents for 
your support as always. 

 

 

 

Coming Up… 

Tuesday 26th March  - School closes 

 

Good Shepherd 
See below for dates and events coming up before 
Easter 

 

 

 **Please see amended dates below for Year 3**  

 

 

                                

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                      Miss Taylor’s Class  

                                   

 

                               

Attendance Award 

Gravity Max in Liverpool one have 
kindly donated a £100 voucher to our 
school, as a prize for the highest 
attendance this term.   

Make sure you’re in it to win it by being 
in school every day before Easter!  

Every time you’re in school for a full 
week, your name will be added to the 
draw.  Be in every d to grab your 
chances of winning!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Good Shepherd Events          

 
Year Group Date Event 

Nursery and Reception Thurs 22nd March Bunny Dash -  £1 

Year 3 Thurs 21st March 
Fri 22nd March 

Silly Socks -£1 
Cake Sale – bring some cakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Design Competition 

Who fancies a bit of Easter craft? You are invited to take part in an Easter 
design competition.  We’d like you to design and decorate an egg.  Any 
design of your choice, there are no limits to the possibilities!  Entries should 
be in school by Friday 22nd March.  Good luck!  

      

Home Time 

Can we please ask parents to supervise children closely while leaving the premises at 
home time.  Home time is busy and children should be with the adult who has collected 
them.   

                                                                   Many Thanks 

 

Discuss this week’s 
Picture News with 
your child…. 



 

 

 

 

 


